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We have had a very busy first week back in Pre-Reception. We began by taking part in a 
science mission: the children tested out their ‘egg protection devices’ for Humpty Dumpty and 
had lots of fun dropping the eggs. Well done to everyone who participated. 
 
This week we also went on a trip to the magical ‘Born of the Forest’. During our visit, all of the 
children had a wonderful time getting active in the outdoor environment. The children 
enjoyed water play activities, swinging on the hammocks, and making potions in the mud 
kitchen. We finished off the trip with a delicious treat, toasting marshmallows on the fire. 
Such a fantastic experience which was enjoyed by all! 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
 
Miss Gabrielle Bull 
 


